
 

 

 

 

We would like to share with you about our work during the recent extreme cold weather in Ukraine. 

Besides, every week food distribution in the downtown, Emmaus – Oselya did extra street work in the 

city. Every evening (for more than two weeks) we went to the railway station with tea, sandwiches and 

soup to share those with people in need. Every night there were a lot of people who tried to stay warm 

at the station and of course they needed some food and hot drinks. We are glad that many volunteers 

joined us in this work. And we are glad that we have a chance to share what we have with those who 

suffer more. https://zaxid.net/emaus_oselya_pid_chas_moroziv_goduye_bezd… 

https://zaxid.net/emaus_oselya_pid_chas_moroziv_goduye_bezdomnih_na_golovnomu_vokzali_lvova_n1450595

